
Dear Planning Commission, 

I feel that the Treasure Hill Project complies with the Land Management Code Criteria 
simply because the Project, as part of the Sweeney Properties Master Plan 
Development (Sweeney Property MPD), was previously approved by the Planning 
Commission and City Council. The only thing we are debating now is the size and 
scope of the project. 

Seriously? After the millions and millions and millions of square feet of retail and 
residential properties that have been approved by the Planning Commission and City 
Council, since the original approval of Sweeney Property MPD. I urge the commission 
to pass the Project as it stands today and move on. 

The Treasure Hill Project will be a boon to Park City Old Town. It will create a third 
true base of the mountain for skiing. Old Town will finally become a true ski town. 
And a true ski in and ski out town. 

Joel Preston 312 Upper Norfolk Park City, UT


